From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

To: "Amber Griffin"; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal. EMNRD
Subject: RE: Dayton Townsite Water System (Williams Water Line) * 2RP-3840
Date: Thursday, December 15, 2016 2:50:00 PM

Attachments: image002.png

RE: EOG (Yates Pet per C-141) * Dayton Townsite Water System * 2RP-3840 * DOR: Discovered
8/9/16

Amber,

Your proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved. OCD would prefer a
more robust liner be utilized, or possibly consider a double 20 mil liner, due to the elevated chloride
column being left in place, and the potential existence of relatively shallow groundwater at the site.
Please advise once remedial activities have been scheduled.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me. Also, going
forward, please copy Crystal Weaver on all correspondence.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 S. First St.

Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Amber Griffin [mailto:Amber_Griffin@eogresources.com]

Sent: Friday, December 9, 2016 8:36 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
<Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal. Weaver@state.nm.us>
Subject: Dayton Townsite Water System (Williams Water Line) * 2RP-3840

Mike/Heather/Crystal,

Attached is a work plan for the release that occurred on the Dayton Townsite Water System
(Williams Water Line), 2RP-3840

Should there be any questions, please let me know.
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Thank you,

Amber Griffin

Environmental Representative
EOG Resources - Artesia Division

105 S. 41 Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4111 (Office)
575-513-8799 (Cell)
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